
NOTICE 
 

CAISO’s Cluster 15 Interconnection Study 
 
CAISO’s Cluster 15 Interconnection Study is allowing LSEs to allocate capacity allotments 
to Commercial Interconnection Projects.  PWRPA is electing to consider allocating 
commercial interest points to Interconnection Customers. The following are PWRPA’s 
consideration factors for awarding points:  

• Interconnection project to be located within PGE service territory, 
• Project to be renewable, preferably with storage capability, and 
• Project to be open for oJ-takers to purchase power, green attributes, and capacity. 

  
PWRPA’s contact information for conducting the points allocation is:  

Cori Bradley 
Operations Manager 
cori@robertson-bryan.com 
(916) 405-8923 

 
For information regarding CAISO’s timeline and objectives for Cluster 15 Interconnection 
Study and the Commercial Scoring Process, please visit: 
https://www.caiso.com/generation-transmission/generation/generator-
interconnection/interconnection-request-study 
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